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Comments: I am writing to encourage the Forest Service to reject the proposal to allow e-bikes on Teton Pass.  I

feel that The Pass is already congested enough (both in the summer and winter) and that the addition of e-bikes

would make it "that much busier" and problematic for all users.   

One of the many components that I love about Teton Pass is PRECISELY the reliance on human-powered

sources (feet, bicycles, skis) that must be utilized to get the user into the pristine area that The Pass is.  Adding a

motorized component to the equation, even one that is electrically motorized, degrades the experience.  Thank

you. 


